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My name is Mark Wardle a resident of Marton village and I wish to comment on Island Green Power,s changes to their
cable run for Gate Burton Energy Park. This change to their original application represents the developers total disregard
to local flora and fauna. The area they have put forward for changes consists of ancient hedgerows and trees that provide
homes for the abundant wildlife that inhabit the area proposed, such as the endangered Brown Hare, various species of
deer, badgers, abundant bird life such as the rare Grass Hopper Warbler, various owl and birds of prey, Goldcrests, Yellow
Hammers, various Tit species, ground dwelling game birds including the extremely rare Corn Crake and the very rare
Nightingale. 
To allow the destruction of habitat for profit is a crass injustice when you consider that the UK has some of the most
stringent wildlife protection laws in the world it will make a mockery of the country’s wildlife management.


